
5/23/21 
Dear Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of 
the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent 
testimony on House Bill 248. 
  
I would like you to consider voting yes on this bill. Our decisions on whether or not to 
take any injection needs to be a personal choice. I have done much research on this 
vaccine and have made the decision to opt out at this time. I had a vaccine injury 7 
years ago and I have been working very hard to take care of my immune system by 
eating well, exercising, taking supplements, and I am slowly rebuilding my health back 
to a normal state. I believe that I am contributing to society by taking good care of 
myself. I should not be singled out, discriminated against, treated differently than any 
other person for my decision. I could lose my job if HB248 does not pass. Our privacy is 
something to be valued and protected. If we don’t protect our medical freedoms the 
ramifications will be devastating for all of us. We all deserve the freedom to choose and 
be valued for our private decisions for ourselves and our children, not only for this 
vaccine but for all medical procedures. Thank you for your time.  
 
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and 
urgency of House Bill 248. 
  
Sincerely,  
Suzanne MacAlonan 


